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Builders back Noble 
 

The North Idaho Builders Political Action Committee (NIB-PAC), representing the 
interests of the North Idaho Building Contractors Association has endorsed Bruce Noble 
for the Kootenai County Board of County Commissioners District One position. The 
endorsement was based on Mr. Noble’s “approach to problem solving in our county as 
well as the fundamental principles of your campaign”. 
 
“I’m honored to be endorsed by the committee that represents the interests of 
contractors in Kootenai County. I think my experience as a civil engineer and land 
surveyor working with land use codes in Kootenai County over the ears, as well as my 
knowledge and approach to dealing with the Community Development Department was 
a big deciding factor in the NIB-PAC decision. They want someone who will make things 
work smoother. They know we need to develop a land use code that supports the 
building industry, creates jobs, and protects private property rights. This is all 
experience my opponent does not have.” 


